Dear Senator XXXXX, 

As a resident of Baton Rouge, LA, and a member of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. I urge you to support the For the People Act. (HR1).

Americans deserve a government that serves all of its people. We must ensure a democracy in which all citizens have equal and fair opportunities to elect their representatives.

 HR1 is an historical package of proven reforms that expands and protects voting rights and access to the ballot.

It has already passed the House of Representatives. Now it needs to pass the Senate. At this crucial moment in history, it is time to stand up for what is right. John Lewis said it best, We may not have chosen the time, but the time has chosen us."

It is time.

Sincerely,
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